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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Well we are already a month into 2020! The children at Curwen have made an excellent start to the new year, and some fantastic 

learning has been going on. We are really looking forward to seeing you all for parents’ evening the week after next, so please make 

sure you book an appointment with your child’s teacher. As always, we will have lots on offer both evenings including school dinner 

tasters, information from local groups and the book fair.  

Next week will see our year 5 children going to the Lake District for the second year running alongside North Beckton Primary School . 

We are sure the children will have an unforgettable week and I would like to take the opportunity to thank our fantastic staff who are 

always ready and willing to give up their time to ensure these opportunities are available.  

Can we please remind all parents and carers to drive and park considerately in the streets surrounding school. This week we have had 

complaints from very angry residents about damage caused to front gardens, as well as one person knocked off his bike. Our PTA have 

kindly contacted the council for support with the difficult conditions on the approach to the school, but we would appreciate your co-

operation in this matter.  

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Mrs Mansfield 

Discover—Children's Story Centre  

Discover's London Children’s Book Swap is back for another year of bookish fun. Join us for a FREE day on 7 March as we celebrate 

World Book Day. Bring an old book and swap it for a new adventure, and play all day in our Story Worlds, Fairy Tales immersive exhibi-

tion and 0-3s Storytelling: Drip Drop. 

Come dressed as your favourite fictional character (and make the most of all your costume crafting). Explore the hidden caves, space-

ships, and imaginative spaces of our Story Worlds and Garden to find the perfect place to capture the moment.   

Book here : https://discover.org.uk/build-your-day/2020-01-31  

Available Spaces  

We are delighted to announce that we currently have limited places across all year groups in 

our school . If you wish to make an application please access the following link : https://www.newham.gov.uk/Pages/Services/In-

year-admissions.aspx. 

Year 3 Forest School 

It is 3L's turn to go to Forest School on Monday (27/1/20). 

REMEMBER TO BRING: 

A waterproof coat ,wellies or other waterproof boots, change of trousers and socks (in case they get wet/dirty), other weather appro-

priate clothing: e.g. extra warm layers, hat, gloves, scarf. 



 

 

 

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

  

Mon 3rd 2B&2R to The National Gallery 

Mon 3rd RS&RDR to Plaistow Library 

Tue 4th RG&RN to Plaistow Library 

Tue 4th 2N&2M to The National Gallery  

Thurs 6th 4A&4L to Horniman Museum 

Fri 7th 4B&4U to Horniman Museum 

TEAM POINTS                           

Roald Dahl                                        560 

Benjamin Zephaniah                      507 

Julia Donaldson                               350 

Charles Dickens                               298 

BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

 6S with 100% attendance  

 

 

 

AM— Isa & Maymuna                 PM— Nahia & Bihishta  

RDR— Kristabel                             RN— Mango  

RG— Layla                                      RS— Benjamin  

1K— Ameena                         1C— Daria    

1M— Zoreez                                 1L— Maria  

2N— Nahida                                 2B— Ashuath  

2R— Carolina                               2M— Luna 

3B— Serenity                               3C— Frankie  

3H— Raiyan                                 3L— Tanzimul    

4U— Reece                                  4L— Ursula    

4B— Glenn                                   4A— Yassir  

5R— Thomas                               5B— Demi     

5W— Mia                                    5G— Alex    

6S— Ismail                                   6K— Tina               

6C— Ola                                       6GC— Yusuf               

Pupil of the Week 

SEND High Needs Funding Consultation 

Newham Council provides mainstream schools with funding from the 

High Needs Budget for pupils with the highest special educational 

needs and disabilities.  

This budget will be overspent by approximately £8.2 million in 

2019/20. The Department for Education will require Newham Council 

to provide a Budget Recovery Plan for how we would address this 

overspend when it happens. We are publishing a consultation to get 

your views on a proposal about how we can reduce the overspend.  

The consultation will be open between 22/01/2020 and 03/03/2020.  

Details can be found here:  www.newham.gov.uk/SHN  


